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I am gravely concerned about the impact of the Northern Beaches Tunnel and building site in 
proximity to the children at Balgowlah Boys NB Campus 
Yes children. Let’s keep that word front of mind. 
Children who should not be exposed to harmful toxins. Children who have one shot at 
schooling and will either have all windows shut, even less place to play and exercise and will have 
their learning destroyed by the tunnel by them. 
Move the campus to the freshwater secondary campus during construction. It’s as simple as that. 
Don’t have the freshwater campus as a secondary campus during this time. 
Or move everything that will affect the children’s learning - all sites near the Bally campus so 
they can still learn effectively and be children 
Thanks in advance 


